
Proclamation 

National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week 

April 11-17, 2021 
******1rlt*********** 

WHEREAS emergencies can occur at any time that require police, fire or emergency medical 

services; and, 

WHEREAS when an emergency occurs the prompt response of police officers, the prompt arrival 

of firefighters and paramedics is critical to the protection of life and preservation of property; 

and, 

WHEREAS the safety of our police officers and firefighters is dependent upon the quality and 

accuracy of information obtained from citizens who call our Livingston/Park County 911 

dispatch center; and, 

WHEREAS Public Safety Telecommunicators are the first and most critical contact our citizens 

have with emergency services; and, 

WHEREAS Public Safety Telecommunicators are the single vital link for our police officers and 

firefighters by monitoring their activities by radio, providing them information and ensuring 

their safety; and, 

WHEREAS the Public Safety Telecommunicators of the Livingston/Park County 911 dispatch 

center have contributed substantially to the apprehension of criminals, suppression of fires 

and treatment of patients while enduring the stress of shift work and numerous 

emergencies; and, 

WHEREAS the community is fortunate to have such diligent dispatchers who exhibit compassion, 

understanding and professionalism during the performance of their job; 

NOW, THEREFORE, I Dorel Hoglund, Chair of Livingston City Commission do hereby proclaim; 

April 11 - 17, 2021, as National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week in Livingston, 

Montana, 

in honor and recognition of our Livingston/Park County 911 Dispatch Officers for their vital 

contributions to the safety and well-being of our law enforcement officers, firefighter/EMT's and 

their service to the citizens of Park County and the City of Livingston. 

Dated this 16th day of March, 2021 

Attest: 


